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This takes away the rights of parents to have input into their child’s physical and 

mental health care. Follow the real science of dysphoria and not the popular liberal 

agenda. Children need parental guidance, love and care. They also need rational 

mental health care. These decisions of minors will have lasting impacts on what they 

will be when they are fully decoupled mentally and physically. This is a disastrous 

proposal.  


